
heet for educational purposes only. 

  
As the heat wave of summer continues, it 
is important to protect your child from 
overexposure from the sun and heat. 
Here are some tips for keeping cool this 
summer. 
 

• PROVIDE A WATER CUP OR 
BOTTLE DAILY. 

• Apply sunscreen before school 
• Dress in loose-fitting, lightweight, 

light-colored clothing 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Happy 4th of July! 

 
GSA will be closed  

THURSDAY, July 4TH  
_________________________________ 

____________________________________________ 
 

ATTENTION 
PARENTS 

REMINDER:  
 GOOD SAMARITAN ACADEMY 

 WILL BE CLOSING ON  
FRIDAY, AUGUST 2ND . 

WE FEEL BLESSED TO HAVE 
CARED FOR YOUR CHILDREN 

AND FAMILIES OVER THE 
YEARS AND WILL REMEMBER 
ALL OF YOU WITH LOVE AND 

PRAYERS! 
THE FACEBOOK PAGE WILL 

REMAIN OPEN AND ACTIVE SO 
PLEASE SHARE FUTURE 

EVENTS AND MILESTONES 
WITH US!   

BLESSINGS, 
THE PRESCHOOL STAFF AND 

TEACHERS 
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